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TUESDAY, November 9, 2021 

 

 

1. Opening remarks and welcome – Mr. Keith Comeau 

In attendance:  Krista Bransfield, Pierre Breau, Vicki Mahabir, Cara Murray 

 

2. PSSC Budget 

The 2021-22 budget is $931.00. Discussion on how to spend this budgetary item will be 

discussed in our next meeting on January 11, 2022. 

 

3. GG Staff Cuts 

Mr. Comeau explained that due to recent reduction in student enrollments our school 

class composition numbers changed. As a result, Gretna Green was cut one full time FTE 

teaching position. 

 

4. GG Assessment Results 

Assessment results are currently under embargo but will be shared at our next 

scheduled PSSC meeting. Mr. Comeau did mention overall results were very positive and 

were reflective of the quality of education being offered by our teachers and the 

support of our parent community. 

 

5. Kindergarten Enrollment 

Current enrollment figures for kindergarten in 2022 are 38 students. These numbers 

are higher than average in comparison to year’s past. 

 

6. Meeting Dates: 

January 11 

March 1 

April 12 

All meetings will begin at 6:00 pm and will be held virtually via Microsoft Teams. 
 


